Town of Bergen Legal Notice
The Town of Bergen’s 2023 Annual Financial Report was filed with the Office of the State Comptroller on April 16, 2024. The AFR is available for public perusal on the Town’s website at www.bergenny.org or in the office of the Town Clerk, 10 Hunter Street, Bergen during regular business hours.
